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 October 16, 2000 
 
 CIRCULAR LETTER TO ALL MEMBER COMPANIES 
 
  
 

 
 

 
Re: 

 
Item B-1366 (Amended) - Revisions To 
Admiralty and Federal Employers’ Liability 
Act Classifications 

 
 
Item B-1366 was previously adopted by the Bureau and approved by the North Carolina Commissioner of Insurance 
to become effective July 1, 2000.  Details regarding Item B-1366 were included in the Rate Bureau’s Circular Letter 
To All Member Companies (C-00-9) dated May 5, 2000. 
 
The original filing of Item B-1366 did not include complete increased limit tables, was unclear with regard to the 
effective date and has been withdrawn. 
 
Item B-1366 (Amended) has now been adopted by the Bureau and approved by the North Carolina Commissioner of 
Insurance.  The attached Filing Memorandum includes appropriate increased limits tables and clarifies the effective 
date rule, which should have been effective coincident with the first approved rate filing after July 1, 2000. 
 
Item B-1366 (Amended) has been approved to become effective April 1, 2001, applicable to new and renewal 
business only. 
 
  
 

 
 

 
 

 
Very truly yours, 
 
Jerry G. Hamrick 
 
Workers Compensation Manager 
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